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THE OFFICE OF MINORULY BEIMCATTON
CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSE LIS 0210
OFHICE OF THE PROVOS

Room 12-185

August 3, 1984

Dr. & Mrs. Marvin L. Minsky
Room NE43-715A
MoT T

Dear Dr. & Mrs. Minsky,

On behalf of the MIT Minority Introduction
to Engineering and Science (MITES) program, 1'd
like to personally thank you and your lovely
wife for taking the time to host a most pleasant
and informative evening conversation on
August 2, 1984. I cannot begin to tell you the
enthusiasm and excitment that the talk engendered.

It is at informal gatherings like these that
students begin to crystallize their dreams and
aspirations. Your thoughts and comments and those
of vour wife greatly aided that process.

Thanks again for your time and support.

Sincerely, //
4
L

e

"!}/j? 'e 1 / N
T William!D. McLaurin
Director
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MEMORANDUM

William D. McLaurin

Claude Poux

Informal Presentations

August 3, 1984

As
that will

e

per your request, the following are the informal presentations
have occured by the MITES program's end.

Jamie DeAnda, Ph.D. candidate in Biology at MIT, on careers
in biology, the Puerto Rican experience (laboratory tour
included), 7/18

Guy Vachon, Ph.D., Electrical Engineering, MIT, on career and
academic options in the field, 7/19

Fuad Muhammad, Ph.D. candidate in Physics, MIT, on the minority
experience in physiecs, careers in physics 7/26

Grace Harrell, 4th year medical student, Harvard, MIT alumma,
on the minority female experience in medicine, 7/30

Daphne Smith, Ph.D. candidate in Mathematics, on career opportunities
in mathematics, the minority experience, 8/2

Paul Skyers, senior in Chemical Engineering, MIT, (lab tour),
career opportunities in aforesaid field, the minority experience, 8/8

Abner Mason, senior at Harvard in Chemistry (lab tour) doing
research for Nobel Prixe Winning Faculty Member at Harvard, on
the minority experience at Harvard, career options in chemistry, 8/4.
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MEMORANDUM

Dr. William D. McLaurin

Claude Poux

Informal Presentations

August 3, 1984

As per your request, the following are the informal presentations
that will have occured by the MITES program's end.

1. Jamie DeAnda, Ph.D. candidate in Biology at MIT, on careers

in biology, the Puerto Rican experience (laboratory tour

included), 7/18
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experience in physics, careers in physics 7/26

Grace Harrell, 4th year medical student, Harvard, MIT alumna,
on the minority female experience in medicine 7/30

Daphne Smith, Ph.D. candidate in Mathematics, on career opportunities
in mathematics, the minority experience, 8/2

Paul Skyers, senior in Chemical Engineering, MIT, (lab tour),
career opportunities in aforesaid field, the minority experience, 8/8

Abner Mason, senior at Harvard in Chemistry (lab tour) doing
research for Nobel Prixe Winning Faculty Member at Harvard, on
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THE OFFICE OF MINORITY EDUCATION
CAMBRIDGE. MASSACHUSETTS 02139
OQFFIiCE OF THE PROVOS]

P2=185

August 7, 1984

Ms. Daphne Smith
500 Memorial Drive
Cambridge, MA 02139

Dear Ms. Smith:

As Coordinator of the MIT MITES'84 program,
I want to thank you for sharing your knowledge
about career opportunities and options in the
field of Mathematics with our students. It
was unfortunate that only one student benefited
from the exposure. Nevertheless, your effort
is appreciated.

I hope you have a pleasant summer.

Yours truly,

e

Nitza M. Hidalgo

cc: Dr. McLaurin
Claude Poux




THE OFFICE OF MINORITY EDUCATION
CAMBRIDGE. MASSACHUSETTS 02139
OFFICE OF THE PROVOST

12—185

August 7, 1984

Mr. Abner Mason
29 Garden Street
Cambridge, MA 02138

Dear Mr. Mason:

As Coordinator of the MIT MITES '84 program
I want to thank you for sharing your knowledge
about career opportunities and options in the
field of Chemistry. Mr. Poux informed me of
your presentation. I'm sure our students
benefited greatly from the exposure.

I hope you have a pleasant summer.

Nitza M. Hidalgo

ce: Dr. MeLaurin
Mr. Poux
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THE OFFICE OF MINORITY EDUCATION
CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 02139
OFFICE OF THE PROVOST

12-185

July 26, 1984

Mr. Fuad Muhammad
60 Wadsworth St., Apt#6D
Cambridge, MA 02142

Dear Mr. Muhammad:
As coordinator of the MIT MITES '84 program,

I want to thank you for sharing your knowledge

about career opportunities and options in the

field of Theoretical Physics with our students.

Mr. Poux informed me of your presentation. I'm

sure our students benefited greatly from the exposure.
I hope you have a pleasant summer.

Sincerely,

Nitza M. Hidalgo
MITES '84 Coordinator

cc: Dr. McLaurin
Mr. Poux
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MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 02139




THE OFFICE OF MINORITY EDUCATION
CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 02139
OFFICE OF THE PROVOST

12-185

Ms. Grace Harrell
336 Washington St.
Brookline, MA 02146

Dear Ms. Harrell:
As coordinator of the MIT MITES '84 program,
I want to thank you for sharing your experiences

as a minority female in medical school with our
students. Mr. Poux informed me of your presentation.
I'm sure our students benefited greatly from the
exposure.

I hope you have a pleasant summer.

Sincerely,
ﬂ“ o

Nitza M. Hidalgo
MITES '84 Coordinator

cc: Dr. McLaurin
Mr. Poux
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THE OFFICE OF MINORITY EDUCATION
CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 02139
OFFICE OF THE PROVOST

August 1, 1984

Dear

You are invited to attend an informal talk on the Puerto Rican
Experience at Harvard and M.I.T. on Thursday, August 2nd at 5:00 PM,
at the Baker House Basement. Ms. Alma Melendez, Ed. M. '83, Harvard
and Counselor for Project Interphase; and Ms. Nitza M. Hidalgo,
Doctoral Candidate, Harvard and the Coordinator of MITES '84, will
share our experiences with students.

I look forward to seeing you there.

Sincerely,

T Kl

Nitza M. Hidalgo
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’)cgm T A

Nitza M. Hidalgo




'HE OFFICE OF MINORITY EDUCATION
CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 02139
OFFICE OF THE PROVOST
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Dear

You are invited to attend an informal talk on the Puerto Rican
Experience at Harvard and M.I.T. on Thursday, August 2nd at 5:00 PM,
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and Counselor for Project Interphase; and Ms. Nitza M. Hidalgo,
Doctoral Candidate, Harvard and the Coordinator of MITES '84, will
share our experiences with students.

I look forward to seeing you there.

Sincerely,

’\/U_j%.. “In /u«ﬁ‘

Nitza M. Hidalgo
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Nitza M. Hidalgo
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THE OFFICE OF MINORITY EDLCATION
CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 02139
GFFICE ©F THE PRONOST

12-185

July 23, 1984

Dr. Guy Vachon
12125 Technology Blwvd.
Austin, Texas 78727

Dear Dr. Vachon:

As coordinator of the MI1 MITES '84 program,
I want to thank you for sharing your knowledge
about career opportunities and options in the
field of Electrical Engineering with our students.
Mr. Poux informed me of your presentation. I'm
sure our students benefited greatly from the
exposure.

I hope you have a pleasant summer.

Sincerely,

S ‘
e

Nitza M. Hidalgo
MITES '84 Coordinator

cesr PDr. MelLaurin
Mr. Poux




THE OFFICE OF MINORITY EDUCATION
CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 02139
OFFICE OF THE PROYOS
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July 23, 1984

Dr. Guy Vachon
12125 Technology Blwvd.
Austin, Texas 78727

Dear Dr. Vachon:

As coordinator of the MIT MITES '84 program,
I want to thank you for sharing your knowledge
about career opportunities and options in the
field of Electrical Engineering with our students.
Mr. Poux informed me of your presentation. I'm
sure our students benefited greatly from the

exposure.
I hope you have a pleasant summer.

1%7“ Mo,

Nitza M. Hidalgo
MITES '84 Coordinator

cc: Dr. McLaurin
MBS Eou
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 Room 19785

July 19,1984

Mr. Jaime De Anda
16-833

Dear Mr. De Anda,

As coordinator of the MIT MITES Program,
1 would like to thank you for sharina your
experiences and technical expertise with our
students on July 19, 1984. Mr. Poux informed
me of your fine presentation and the Taboratory
tour you conducted. I'm sure our students
benefited greatly from that exposure.

I hope vou have a pleasant summer.

Sincerely,
_—-.

) e Ml

Nwtza M. Hidalao
MITES '84 Coordinator

cc: Dr. Mclaurin
Claude Poux
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ITHE OFFLICE OF MINORITY EDUCATION
CANMBRIDGE. SEASSACHUSETTS (12139
Gl ICE OF THE PROVOST

12-185

Tot Carol Espy

From: Nitza M. Hidalgo
Date: July 3, 1984

Re: Pamela Wingood

Please beadvised that Pamela Wingood will be attending
your computer science class during the six weeks of
MITES. Pamela was originally accepted to the program
but declined in order to work as an apprentise to
Prof. Yip, who is a professor here.

Thanks for your cooperation.

ce: Dr. Melaurin




Please be aware of the following items:

£ 5%‘» ﬁﬁ%g&me Food Services Office has informed us of students abusing
their meal card priveleges, i.e., charging more than one
breakfast per day. BAnyone who exceeds his/her daily meal
allowance may be charged at the end of the program.
Prichett and Twenty Chimmeys availability - As of July 10,
1984 all MITES students may use Prichett and Twenty Chimmeys

on weekdays, in addition to Saturdays and Sundays.

14 4 The following students have not purchase an athletic card.

Holston Black
Magda Bonnin
Marcia Bull

Kim Colon

Joseph Cordery
Joanna Edwards
Rosemarie Proctor
Timothy Rocha
larissa Rodriguez
Cynthia Williams
Morgan Woodson

This is the last call; after Wednesday, July 11, 1984 the

cards wiil be returned to the Athletic Department.




August 7, 1984

Dear

Please let either Mr. James Cradle or myself know if you plan
to stay at Baker House past Sunday, August 12,1984. We need to
give John Rutledge this information.

I want to thank you for your cooperation throughout the MITES
program. Whenever I needed help, there was always one of the tutors
ready to assist me. You made my job alot easier. Thank you. Since
I won't be working at MIT in the Fall, I hope you will feel free to
call me at home if you ever need my assistance.

I hope you enjoy the remainder of the summer,

Yours truly,

Nitza M. Hidalgo
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